
 

Erie Rams Uniform Policy 

 

**Please gently wash uniforms and let them air dry. 

**Game uniforms are only to be worn for games.  

**Athletes must wear their practice jersey to every practice. Do not wear your Rams game 

shorts as they are only for games. 

 

Athletes are not permitted to keep their uniforms at the end of a season. Athletic uniforms are 

costly to replace and allowing athletes to keep their uniforms would be fiscally irresponsible. It is 

the responsibility of the athlete to return their uniforms to their coach at the end of their season. 

This includes game jerseys, game shorts, and practice jerseys. Team uniforms are to be 

returned to the coach immediately after the last practice, contest or scheduled meeting by the 

coach. Athletes should never give their uniform to anyone else to return for them. In addition, 

our uniforms are custom made, and cannot be matched. All parents are asked to support our 

inventory policies and make every effort to see to it that their child’s uniform is returned to the 

coach immediately following the last game of the season. Please be advised that it is more 

beneficial to have the inventory item returned than to have the item paid for. Family cooperation 

is essential. If the uniform is lost, or ruined, the athlete will be held responsible and expected to 

reimburse the organization. If part of the uniform is lost during the season, the player will be 

expected to cover the cost of the replacement uniform. No refunds will be given out by the Erie 

Rams organization once the uniforms have been handed out.  

 

By signing your name below, you agree to the aforementioned.  

 

Parent or Guardian Name: ______________________________________ 

 

Parent or Guardian Signature_____________________________________ 

 

Date: _______________ 


